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Bennington College
March 20, 1941 

The Educational Policies Committee met on Thursday, March 
20, 1941, at l P.M. in the Red Dining Room. Present were 
Joan Leonard, Margaret Klaw, Hilda Wheelright, Cynthia 
Jenkinson, Joan Strong, Ann Mills and Helen Levine. 

Publication Board 

The Committee approved the recommendations submitted by 
Katrina Van Tassel, as Editor of the Publications, for new 
members of the Publication Board. A copy of the recommendati_ons 
is attached. The committee felt that they had no b?sis 
for approving or rejecting the recommendations and felt, 
therefore, that the procedure should be altered so that a 
group more familiar with the qualifications for new members 
should in the f'uture act upon such nominations. 

Evalu2tion Study 

The secretary read a memorandum from Mr. CornehJren in which 
he asked for a schedule of introductory and advanced classes 
in each Major that he might visit. The Committee discussed 
the specific qualifications for each Major, and agreed to 
select appropric.te classes so that a schedule might be sub­
mitted to Mr. Cornehlsen. 

Weetings Committee

The Committee next considered the nominations for a student 
member of the IEeetings Committee. A list of the f'unctions 
of the Meetings Committee and the qualifications of a student 
member discussed. The following nominations in preferentia.l 
order were submitted to Miss Bowie: 

Sylvia Thayer 
Charlotte Watson
Eloise Bishop 
Antoinette Larrobee 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:35 P.n~. 

Respectfully submitted 

Helen Levine, Secretary 


